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AUSTRIA TO HOST MotoGP FROM 15th TO 17th AUGUST 
 
MotoGP World Championship 2025 l FIM & Dorna finalise race calendar l Austrian Grand Prix on weekend 
of 15th to 17th August l Red Bull Ring l Extravaganza with racing and entertainment at Spielberg l Tickets 
 
The current four-way contest at the top of the table is one of the strongest arguments for 
fans to experience MotoGP up close and personal. The title fight between Jorge Martín, 
Francesco Bagnaia, Enea Bastianini and Marc Márquez is delivering a climax to the 2024 
world championship that would be hard to beat in terms of excitement. So today’s 
announcement that the FIM and Dorna have finalised the calendar for the 2025 
Motorcycle World Championship comes at just the right time. And local fans will be 
delighted to learn that Austria is once again to host a Grand Prix weekend (15th - 17th 
August 2025). As always, it will be an extravaganza of racing with a high-calibre 
programme of entertainment away from the track at Spielberg. Tickets can be purchased 
at www.redbullring.com.  
 
Summer mood, open-air events and motorsport aplenty. Every August since 2016, the stars of 
MotoGP have been descending on the Mur valley in the heart of Austria. Today (Thursday), the 2025 dates 
for Spielberg have been officially confirmed, and two-wheeler fans can start planning their next trip to the 
Steiermark region on the weekend of 15th to 17th August. The 150,000+ spectators who came through the 
gates of the Red Bull Ring this year to cheer on the fastest riders in the world will testify that the best 
entertainment on the MotoGP itinerary – side events, concerts, autograph sessions, stunt shows and air 
displays – can only be found at Spielberg. As in 2024, spectators will be treated to double racing action, 
with the Sprint on Saturday and the Grand Prix on Sunday. There was a great atmosphere this year at the 
premiere of the “Austrian MopedGP” and at the Sprint victory ceremony, with trophies being presented for 
the first time in front of the fans gathered in MotoGP Bike City. Inspired by the success of this year’s event, 
the staff at the Red Bull Ring are already making preparations to ensure that visitors enjoy more unforgettable 
days of motorsport in August 2025. 
 
For further information about the “Motorrad Grand Prix von Österreich 2025” and to 
purchase tickets, visit www.redbullring.com or open the Red Bull Ring App. 
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